INTERDEPARTMENTAL

MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY CAMBRIDGE, MASS, 02139

Jrom the office of

August 12, 1971

Mr. J. R. Steinberg
Room 39-427

Dear Dick:

The I.P.C. publications office has recently received a few
requests for copies of the Subsystem Writer's Supplement to the
Multics Programmers' Manual, and was unsure what to do. We
currently do not feel that the SWS is good enough to ask anyone
to pay for it; in addition our group would like to know exactly
who is interested in this material. For these reasons, we have
been giving copies gratis to users and groups who seem to have
a need for the SWS. If anyone asks the I.P.C. publications
office for a copy, please refer them to me.

Hopefully, after the SWS has been through a few updates,
we can put a price on it and place it on the same footing with
the MPM and the Graphics Users' Supplement.

Sincerely yours,
L

Jero . Saltzer
sociate Professor of

Electrical Engineering

JHS /mw

ce: F.J. Corbatd
C.T. Clingen



